TERM 3: THURSDAY 21
SEPTEMBER 2017

Leader of the Pack

COLLEGE MUSICAL 2018

Are you interested in a role in our 2018 College musical?

We are very excited about our 2018 College Musical - Leader of the Pack - The Ellie Greenwich
Musical.

We encourage all students who may be interested in a role in this production to contact Mrs Hazell
in the Creative Arts faculty on musicadmin@thac.nsw.edu.au to obtain a copy of the Information
Booklet or to answer any questions you may have.
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